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Book Returns 
 

Many books were checked out before remote learning in 
November. Students selected more books than normal 
because of the extended time outside of the school 
building. Your help is appreciated in getting them back to 
the library! 
In person students can return them in the blue book return 
bin at the entrance of the library or in the blue baskets in 
their classroom.  

At home learning should return books during remote learning distribution days.  

 

Contact Information 
E-Mail: ​   ​DHelenski@Hamden.org   
Phone:​   (203) 407 – 2070 
Twitter:​ @SHGLibraryLady   
Instagram:​ @ShepherdGlenMediaCenter 
Website​: ​www.Hamden.org/ShepherdGlen/LMC 
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